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State Senator Dan Knodl Votes to Return Government Surplus to Taxpayers 
 

Madison – Today, State Senator Dan Knodl (R – Germantown) voted in favor of a tax relief package that 

would return the state’s over $3 billion surplus back to Wisconsinites. 

 

“Thanks to the legislature’s responsible budgeting, our state is currently in a great financial position. 

With school funding at record levels and local governments receiving the largest increases in state 

history, a significant tax cut is extremely prudent. 

 

“This is the legislature’s third attempt at providing tax relief. I hope the governor respects the taxpayers 

enough to give them back their hard-earned dollars to combat the unprecedented inflation brought on 

by our federal government’s reckless spending spree.” 

 

  ### 
The 8th Senate District includes portions of Washington, Waukesha, Ozaukee, and Milwaukee Counties. 

 


